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12 February 2021 

Notice to residents 

Re: Construction of end of trip facilities  

Dear Resident,  

Further to our previous correspondence dated 15 October 2020, please be advised construction has now 
started on the end of trip facilities near the Visitor Information Centre in Tarcutta Street and the Oasis 
Regional Aquatic Centre in Morgan Street.   

The $297K project is scheduled for completion at the end of June, weather permitting.  

Works will be carried out between 7am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. During construction hours there will be 
an increase in heavy vehicle movements and noise however every effort will be made to minimise the 
impact on residents.  

Location of facilities   

 



 

 

 

The facilities will enhance the Active Travel cycleway network and support people who want to cycle to 
work into the central business district. It will encourage the community to use non-motorised transport and 
help promote a healthy lifestyle to a more active community with a reduced reliance on cars.  

The works will include a toilet and shower area, CCTV lighting, wall mounted bike racks, enclosed bike 
lockers, bicycle maintenance station, e-bike charging stations and a water drinking station. The lockable 
facility will have electronic swipe card access.   

We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate the patience of residents and 
road users.  

For further information please contact me during business hours on 0436 913 660, email 
regmi.gyanendra@wagga.nsw.gov.au or visit wagga.nsw.gov.au/projects/cycling-network 

Yours sincerely 

 
Gyanendra Regmi  
Project Coordinator, Strategy and Projects  


